
 

 

Message from the ISMAR 2022 Demos Chairs 
Alvin Chan, Jeannie S.A. Lee 
Singapore Institute of Technology, Singapore 

Renjie Chen 
University of Science & Technology of China, China

It is our great pleasure to present the Demos program for the 21st 
IEEE International Symposium on Mixed and Augmented Reality. 
In this fast-evolving field of XR, it is particularly important for 
researchers to share their first-hand experiences of new methods, and 
system development approaches. The Demos session is an open 
forum where researchers from different backgrounds bridge the 
boundaries between art and technology and form new collaborations. 

The chairs have worked diligently to ensure the diversity of the 
Demos session. This year, 16 demos were accepted, 3 of which were 
invited based on papers or posters. Participants will find many 

interesting and creative ideas, as well as first-hand access to 
prototype systems. 

We sincerely thank all those who have contributed to this session 
to make it an exciting and inspiring event. The ISMAR conference 
is held in hybrid mode this year, and we welcome you to this new 
environment and invite you to attend the Demos session to join 
discussions about the future of mixed, augmented, and virtual reality. 
We hope it will inspire new ideas, and that your participation will 
encourage others and form new friendships.  
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